From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 12/19/2013 10:23:06 AM

To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bec:

Subject: Re: public speakers with customer care problems.

Sid said except for the whiney one

Brian K. Cherry

PG&E Company

VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

>0On Dec 19, 2013, at 10:22 AM, "Clanon, Paul” <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>

> Thx
>

>>0On Dec 19, 2013, at 9:52 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
>>

>> FYI. Just in case.
>>

>> Brian K. Cherry
>>PG&E Company

>> VP, Regulatory Relations
>> 77 Beale Street

>> San Francisco, CA. 94105

>> (415) 973-4977
>
>

>> Begin forwarded message:
>>

>> From: "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com<mailto:SBD4@pge.com™>>
>> Date: December 19, 2013 at 9:49:42 AM PST
>>To: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7(@pge.com<mailto:BKC7@pge.com>>

>> Subject: public speakers with customer care problems.
>>
>>

>> Brian — feel free to give them my number. Redacted

>>
>>
>>
>> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.

>>To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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